
Notice-To-Pilot
                        POWERED BY THE HELIPORT SAFETY ORGANIZATION



• Notice-To-Pilot (NTP), is a free safety reporting 
system developed by the Heliport Safety 
Organization that allows helicopter pilot to report 
hazards at private FAA registered heliports and 
HSO registered landing zones.

• Our safety reporting system starts where the U.S. 
NOTAM system stops. Allowing helicopter pilots to 
self report and manage hazards at heliports and 
landing zones across the country in real time.

• Our centralized system standardizes reporting and 
provides the necessary platform to share safety of 
flight information throughout the industry.
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ABOUT NTP’s



TYPE - GENERAL TYPE - OBSTACLECREATE

Portal: https://portal.heliportsafety.org | Website: https://heliportsafety.org | Phone: 1-866-412-7692

HELIPORT SAFETY 
ORGANIZATION CREATING AN NTP



• You can delete NTP’s that you created from your 
dashboard when they are no longer relevant.

Portal: https://portal.heliportsafety.org | Website: https://heliportsafety.org | Phone: 1-866-412-7692

HELIPORT SAFETY 
ORGANIZATION MANAGING NTP



View NTP’s before your next flight
https://portal.heliportsafety.org

Portal: https://portal.heliportsafety.org | Website: https://heliportsafety.org | Phone: 1-866-412-7692

HELIPORT SAFETY 
ORGANIZATION

Register to create and manage NTP’s at locations you frequent
https://portal.heliportsafety.org/Account/Register

Contact us to add your landing zones
info@heliportsafety.org
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